Road, Water and Sewer Report for February 2017

3-14-17

Minor road repairs were conducted to prevent further deterioration. Major repairs will be
done when Teigert opens and it warms up. A budget of $2000 to $2500 for road repairs
and maintenance is recommended for the coming year.

The mud slide at the water tanks will need to be removed this summer. In addition,
wooden planks need to be added to the protective fencing behind the main tank. A
budget of $2000 to $2500 is recommended for this project as well.

Finish work needs to be done on some of the sewer manholes. The estimate for parts is
$500.The rest will be incorporated into road repair.
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